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Dear T Murray 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 3 December 2023. 

Under section 15A of the Official Information Act, we have decided to extend the time limit for 
making a decision on your request by an additional 15 working days. This extension will also apply 
to the time limit for transferring your request, should this become relevant. A decision on your 
request will now be due by 12 February 2024. 

The extension is consultations are necessary before a decision can be made on your request. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review this decision, and further 
information is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rachel Gully 
Deputy Chief Executive, Corporate 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ombudsman.parliament.nz%2F&data=04%7C01%7CAshley.Owers%40worksafe.govt.nz%7C69fa495cf65a4d624fa108da1b7318dc%7Ca8547185c9ba4557bc1c8481be4ecec6%7C0%7C0%7C637852479306087647%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=kYkezWbIVVkdf9rAoGOQ%2FKkMSWEkawMHPU0wPqGkvKg%3D&reserved=0

